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Vienna, 23 January 2014 
 

 
 
Mr. Chairman, 
 
 
I wish to inform the OSCE Permanent Council that on 18 January H.E. János Áder, 
President of the Republic set the date for the forthcoming Parliamentary Elections that 
will be held on 6 April 2014. 
 
I have the honour to announce that in compliance with the relevant OSCE 
commitments the Ministry for Foreign Affairs of Hungary asks the OSCE ODIHR and 
the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly, as well as all OSCE participating States to 
consider observing these elections.  
 
 
Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 
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